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Everyone is very welcome—you can just turn up.

There is no need to book a place in advance.  

We don’t charge for the group although donations are 

welcome. We have lots of toys out for both babies and toddlers 

and plenty of coffee for the grownups too!

MONDAYS (term time) 10-11.30am

Dell Centre, by St. Giles’ Church

To begin with we have free play and

craft, then we all tidy up and have a 

drink and snack together. We finish 

off the morning by exploring some of 

our favourite Bible stories and 

singing together.

Dates: 13th Jan- 30th March 2020 

(not 17th Feb)

WEDNESDAYS (term time) 10-11.30am

St. George’s Church, Barnett Wood Lane

For the first hour we have free play and 

craft. Then we all tidy up and serve 

drinks and snacks, followed by a 

singing time altogether. 

Dates: 15th Jan- 1st April 2020 

(19th Feb)

Baby & Toddler groups
CONTACT: We would love to keep in contact with you. 

When you come to your first session, please fill in a 

registration form. You can also see what we are up to via 

Facebook and hear the latest news. Please search for SGSG 

TODDLERS

Children: There is a maximum of 1 adult to 3 children allowed 

at our toddler groups, due to heath and safety. 

PHOTOS: We respectfully ask that any photos or video taken 

are only of the children in your care. If other children are 

included please do not post on social media.  

TOILETS: A polite request to please put nappies and wipes in 

the bins provided and not down the toilets, as this has led to 

expensive plumber call outs! Thank you!

VOLUNTEERS: We are a group run by the parish church of St 

Giles’ and St George’s. Our baby & toddler groups and events 

are mainly led by volunteers. If you are able to help in any way, 

please do get in contact. 

HOT DRINKS: All hot drinks must have a lid on it for heath 

and safety reasons. 

SAFEGUARDING: Our parish safeguarding officer is Alison 

Anderson Alison.Anderson@ashteadparish.org

For your information
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